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DCSD Comments to the Town of Castle Rock on Liquor Licensing Ordinance

Lisa,

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment. Please add this to the record for tonight's 1st readingof the Liquor
Licensing Ordinance for Town Council.

Douglas County School District requests that the eTown of Castle Rock notify the District of new applications
for liquor licenseswithin 500-ft of schools and dedicated school sites as defined by CRS 12-47-103 (32) in
order to enable the District to collaborate with the Town of Castle Rock to effectivelyaddress student and
parent concerns.

Thank you
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